
Monday 10 July 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Re: Change of colour for PE T Shirt from September 2023,

The Lower School will be changing the colour of our PE T Shirts from white to blue from September
2023. The reason for this change is so that we are in line with the PE uniform of the Upper School. This
will not only bring consistency and uniformity to our PE uniforms but it will also save parents money as,
when children go up to the Upper School, you will not need to purchase a new PE kit for your son or
daughter. Added to this, children with siblings in the Upper School will be able to wear their older siblings
hand-me-down PE T Shirt when their older sibling grows out of it.

These blue PE T Shirts are now available in our Uniform Stockists Mayfair School Outfitters. Rumbles
Uniform Store and My Clothing.

Yours sincerely,

Mr K Atkinson

Head of Lower School


